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Port Attorney’s Office 

Port of Oakland 

530 Water Street, 4th Floor 

Oakland, California 94607 

 

May 10, 2023 

 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR LEGAL SERVICES 

 

This Addendum modifies the original RFQ Documents for the above referenced RFQ.  
 

The following correction have been made to the above referenced RFQ: 

 

Questions about the Request for Qualifications: 

Questions and/or Requests for Information (“RFI”) must be submitted in writing and can 
be submitted by email as follows: 

 

Primary Contact: 

Minerva Solorio, Executive Legal Secretary I 

Email:  msolorio-reyes@portoakland.com 

cc:        pmandujano@portoakland.com 

Question/RFI Due Date: May 10, 2023, until 5:00 P.M. (Pacific Time) 

May 12, 2023, until 5:00 P.M. (Pacific Time) 

Please submit questions as soon as possible.  No questions 
regarding the specifications will be responded to after the 
above date.  All pertinent questions will be responded to and 
answered in writing no later than the Response Date listed 
below. 

Response Date: May 15, 2023 

May 16, 2023 

All pertinent questions will be responded to via addendum 
emailed to all prospective proposers and placed on the Port’s 
website.  Proposers who did not receive a copy of the 
addendum should download it from the Port’s website.  If an 
addendum is issued or if the deadline is extended, a notification 
will be sent to all parties who downloaded the RFQ from the 
website. Only questions answered by formal written addenda 
will be binding. Oral and other interpretations and clarifications 
will be without legal effect. 
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